
 

 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

April 9, 2010 
 

ACS Issued Checks 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER! 
 
As previously announced, effective 12/21/09, ACS ceased issuing checks for claims processed 
for dates of service prior to September 1, 2009.  
 
Any providers still holding checks received from ACS should cash these checks as soon as 
possible. 
 
The bank account used to issue these checks will be closed by MHA by June 30, 2010.  After 
that date, all ACS checks not cashed will be null and void. 
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